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Countdown to Legalized Physician-assisted Suicide in Ca Begins

Description

Sacramento, CA – Edward “Ned” Dolejsi, executive director of the California Catholic Conference, 
issued the following statement on the close of the legislature’s special session and three months 
before the onset of physician-assisted suicide in California. “In a few months, California will allow
physicians to intentionally and legally assist people in committing suicide. This fundamental change in
the doctor-patient relationship will have long-range repercussions for the people of California –
especially those who are most vulnerable. “As medical and ethical experts have shown, a desire to
take one’s own life is a call for help. As Catholics we must answer that cry. The Catholic community will
do so by enhancing and expanding our efforts to help people be “well” while dying. Quality palliative
case, spiritual and emotional support and a respect for our human dignity are the compassionate
response – not a lethal dose of drugs from a physician. “Already we see proposals in the legislature to
expand and promote physician-assisted suicide. We remain committed to providing alternatives to this
“travesty of compassion.”
Date Created
March 10, 2016

RCBO - THE ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF ORANGE
 

No image foundImage not found or type unknown

Page 1
© 2021 The Roman Catholic Diocese of Orange. All Rights Reserved.


